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RANGE: We had a great work party last weekend with 17 club members present. Two large loads of gravel 

were spread on the rifle range pathways with the help of Joe Covey and Jeff McIntyre and their equipment. The 

enclosure for the generator was fenced, and a bunch of new target stands were assembled. Steve is still working 

on asphalt bids for parking and pathways for the grant.  

On a sad note: Most of the steel posts holding yardage signs on the rifle range have been shot and some of the 

signs shot off! As of a couple days ago several of the new steel target stands have been shot. Do we have to 

make a "range rule" to make members bring paper targets so they have something to shoot? Our current range 

rule already says "paper targets only". Let's please try a little harder to hit your targets and maybe the stands 

will last a little longer. And, please retrieve your spent brass, targets, and any other thing you bring there. 

SCHOLARSHIP: We ended up with 10 very well qualified applicants and the Club has awarded the $1000 to 

Ms. Holly Terrill. Holly came to the meeting Monday night and spoke to the 30 members present. She 

explained her history in High School studies and sports and her desire to become an Engineer. She will attend 

The University of Idaho at Moscow.  

FISHING DERBY: This Saturday, 11th. Bring the kids out for some fun. We have lots of prizes for all age 

groups and Lavender Lake will have been stocked with plenty of fish by then. 

OTHER: We had a great meeting last night with 30 members present. We also had a microphone and amp so 

people in the back of the room could hear what was being discussed - hope it helped. The main topic was the 

fishing derby this coming Saturday. The 50/50 pot was $64 and the winner, yours truly, took home 50% (not 

quite enough to fund my retirement, but ok for beer money). 

Steve has been in contact with the local Mule Deer Foundation group. They have set aside $2000 for our club 

for planting deer habitat, Bitterbrush, after the devastation of the Taylor Bridge Fire. They will research where 

to get the seed and plants and try to set a time in early October, before modern deer season? for the project. 

Please keep this in mind as we will need lots of people to help - the more the better, and the quicker we can git 

'er done. More info later. 

 

                                  Stay safe and cool. 

                                  Steve (I wish I could grow that mustache) Rogers 


